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Hello,

I am writing to support the addition of new ungroomed OSV trails in the Shoshone NF.

I am writing to address the environmental assessment for travel management. | am a user of the Shoshone NF
year-round with summer 4 wheeling, fishing, fall hunting and winter snowmobiling being my uses of the public

land.

| support adding the new trails in the Ghost Creek area which is between highway 212 and Painters store. This
will support an on trial business as well as help spread the parking out. This will help with trail access and reduce

congestion at the highway 212 parking lot.

| also support adding the ungroomed trails in the Sublette Pass area on the Wind River District. These trails are

already signed and in existence so they would be a great addition to your OSV trail map.

Thank you

Shelby Baumgartner

Wyoming resident



